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UNIVERSITE: LAVAL
CITE UNIVERSITAIRE

QUEBEC,CANADA

GIK 7P4
CABINET DU VICE-RECTEUR

June 13, 1978

Mr. Howard W. Bremer, President
Society of University Patent Administrators
Wisconsin Alumni Research Fondation
614 N. Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705 U.S.A.

Dear Howard:

Thank you for your letter of May 26th inviting me to act
as chairman of the Bylaws Committee for SUPA. I am glad
to accept to this task and I shall get in touch with Ray
Snyder to obtain the pertinent files.

With regard with the proposed meeting to be held in the
Chicago area on June 26th: this date is satisfactory to
me and I shall await your instructions concerning the
specific time and place.

Yours sincerely,

!d.
T. Wildi
Assistant to the vice-rector (academic)
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